
WAUSAU DEANERY COUNCIL 
EVENTS FROM OCTOBER THROUGH JANUARY 

St. Therese - Rothschild  We certainly have been busy without even trying as it most often happens to us ladies.  We still help out with the cleaning work due to Covid and have assisted at catered funeral dinners.  The dinners are working out very good.  With Lent coming up, we will present "Mary's Way of the Cross" for one of the Friday night Stations.  We had the pleasure of providing refreshments at a Eucharistic Minister refresher evening.  We tried a soup/chili and finger food night after the Saturday evening Mass when it first turned cold for the benefit of the Church.  It turned out good.  Any leftover soup/chili was put into jars and sold after the morning Masses.  A few ladies have become adult servers for both the weekday and weekend Masses.  We had a Christmas Gathering with a $10 gift exchange.  The newest events are the "Over the Toes and Under the Clothes" collections for the Warming Center in Wausau, and we help in many areas for the Hunter's Banquet:  cooking, serving, tickets, bartending, baking, banking, and of course, clean up.  


St. Anne - Wausau  Remodeling of the Sanctuary has started so we have Mass in a large Hall connected to the Church and confessions are in the Library.  We donated cookies and breads for the homebound.  Hygiene goods with clothing items went to the Warming Center.   We strongly support Hope Life Center and Saint Vincent Outreach efforts with gift cards.  Refugee Resettlement Agency made contact and we now have a family of four in our area.  Trying to start community meals again at least once per month with the help of Saint Matthew near us.    

Holy Name of Jesus - Wausau  
An All Holiday Sale took place over several weekends and raised almost $4000.  We had Breakfast with Santa Claus, too.  One of our Parishioners turned  104 years old and we served cake and coffee in celebration!  Our Christmas Party was very nice and open to all ladies of the Parish.  

